
07/07/2023 
Visit our Twitter page for more pictures of this week’s events 

Dear parents and carers, 

It was lovely to see you all at the art gallery on Monday evening. We have some very 

talented artists here at Oxhey and the children enjoyed showcasing their work to 

you. We will be displaying some of the pupils' art work around school too.  

 

The rest of the week has been just as exciting with our careers week...we hope you 

have been following us on Twitter to see how the week progressed. See overleaf for a 

special page.  

 

Next week is an exciting one for our Y4 pupils who have been practising really hard 

for their leavers' show. Please come along to watch and enjoy the awards ceremony 

afterwards - I cannot wait to see the performance.  

It is also our ‘Welcome To’ meetings next week where lots of important information 

for September will be shared. A reminder text with a link to the letter has been sent. 

 

Have a great weekend from Mrs Jukes and the Oxhey Staff Team 

Attendance 

Sparkly Spiders  93% 

Dazzling Dragonflies 95% 

Amazing Alligators 94% 

Perfect Pandas                98% 

Terrific Turtles  93% 

Marvellous Meerkats 95% 

Outstanding Owls             98% 

Fabulous Foxes                 97% 

This week’s Whole School  Attendance 

96% 

School target 96.5% 

House points 

Gryffindor -  396 

Hufflepuff  -  342 

Ravenclaw  - 483 

Slytherin -  322 

 

Ready, Steady, & Read!  

The results are based on the number of children who have read four or more times in the week. 

 

 1st place    Terrific Turtles  86% 

 2nd place   Dazzling Dragonflies 80% 

 3rd place       Perfect Pandas  70% 

       

Well done to everyone who read and took part in the challenge last week 



Diary Dates For Parents 

Book fair 

6th July  -  12th July 

Rocksteady concert 

11th July 

Peak Wildlife trip   - Reception 

13th July 

Year 4 leavers show  

13th July 1.45pm  

Year 4 leavers show & awards 

13th July 6pm 

Non uniform  - chocolates 

14th July 

PTFA summer Fayre 

14th July 

The Farm on Wheels—nursery 

18th July 

Y4 leavers disco 

19th July 

Last day of term  

21st July 

Inset days  - closed to pupils 

24th & 25th July 

School re-opens to pupils 

6th September 

Academy photographs 

13th October 

Y4 Standon Bowers 

16th-18th October 

Half term 

30th Oct-3rd Nov 

Last day of term 

22nd December 

Tiger club before & after school club 

From September there will be an  increase in our tiger club       

charges, please see the table below. 

Oxhey First School – Tiger Club 

7.30am – 8.45am  (no nursery children) £6.00 

3.15pm – 4.30pm £3.85 

3.15pm – 6pm £8.20 

10% discount on more than one child attending   

Both morning & afternoon session £12.00 

 Absences 

If your child is going to be absent due to a 

holiday a leave request form must be          

completed. This is for anything from 1+ days 

they will be absent. 

Illness  - please CALL the office 01782 513000 

before 9am, an answer phone facility is      

available, please do not email. 

Thank you 



Well done to our ‘tiger learners’ & our ‘PuPils of the WeeK’  

 

Little Ladybirds  -  Harry & Eve 

Dazzling Dragonflies  -  Isaac & Taylor 

Sparkly Spiders  -  Symphony & Ralph 

Terrific Turtles  -  Bailey & Ben 

Perfect Pandas  -  Cain & Jacob O 

Amazing Alligators  -  Freddie & Octavia 

Fabulous Foxes  -  Jennie & Katie 

Marvellous Meerkats  -  Joe W & Makari 

Outstanding Owls  -  Rose & Elsie 

WOW Awards…… 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Well done to our TT Rockstars  

            

The individual winners are: 

   

• Outstanding Owls  

• 1st -  Ben 

• 2nd  -  Ellie K 

• 3rd  -  Seth 

• Most improved  - Bobby 

 

• Fabulous Foxes 

• 1st  -  Aidan 

• 2nd  -  Oscar 

• 3rd   -  Reggie 

• Most improved  -  Jessica 

The class winner is:   

 

Marvellous Meerkats 

• Marvellous Meerkats 

• 1st  -  Joshua B 

• 2nd  -  Ben 

• 3rd  -  Emma 

• Most improved  - Jack 

Wow awards -  All 

these amazing 

achievements 

have been cele-

brated in school. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week, pupils have had a wonderful time exploring a range of creative careers. We have 
thought about our own interests, skills and qualities that make us suited to certain professions. 

A huge THANK YOU to the visitors and parents who have contributed to making this week 
such a success! 




